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Subject: Taking care of students 
To: Parents  
  

 Nowadays, most parents don’t have time for their children, some parents leave the responsibility of their children 
with their nannies, housekeepers or chauffeurs .Some parents leave the students alone with TV, electronic devices, 
internet and other social media. Some students are allowed to spend time with their friends without parental guidance. To 
help reduce the risk of losing the value of mind and body of the children and stop bullying in our school, we would ask for 
the cooperation of parents in the following ways. 

1. Spend quality time with the students  
 We would like to ask for the cooperation of the parents and family members to use gentle words when in 
the company of the students as it does affect them. Don’t give that much importance to other people and other 
things to do when spending time with your children.  

2. Give freedom but don’t ignore 
 It’s human nature to want freedom and to want to live our lives the way we want to. Our kids are no 
different. Freedom should be given to them however, they should not be trusted up to the extent that they are 
ignored by parents as they are still young and can make innocent mistakes. Parental guidance is needed so that 
they can live their lives in a wholesome way.  

3. Nannies, housekeepers, chauffeurs however good they may be but they can’t take the place of parents  
Deep in their hearts, every child needs love and attention from parents more than that from their nannies 

or chauffeurs. The way of expressing the need may differ due to age but all of them need the love and support 
from their parents. Adults must understand this and always be there for their children. 
 In cases where children are still young and cannot help themselves, parents must be aware at all times if 
they see an abnormal bruise on the body of the children or hear something that is not normal. In cases like this 
parents must try to get into details by asking their child about it and also observe the behaviors of their nannies, 
chauffeurs and housekeepers closely. 
 In cases where the children are in their teens there is a concern about the confidence and encouragement 
of the students. Parents must always give encouragement and confidence to their children as it is their time to 
adapt to being a teen. If teenagers display depression or anxiety it may be because they don’t have friends or are 
being threatened from bullying. Parents must take time out to ask their children about the problem and also inform 
the school about it. 
 For students who use the school bus service by regulation all vehicles must have a mentor (female) from 
start to the final destination. The mentor will be responsible for picking up and dropping off the students to and 
from their doorstep or the place agreed with the parents. The mentors and drivers are  not allowed to touch the 
students for the safety of students except in cases of emergency only. If parents  happen to witness any behavior 
that has deviated from the regulations of the school, cooperation of the  parents is asked for to please inform the 
school immediately. If a culprit is found and is considered guilty,  strict action will be taken by the school. 
 This opportunity is taken to thank all parents who have  acted as our good friends and partners and 
provide constant feedback and information to school 

       Yours Sincerely, 

 

             Mr. Pisut Yongkamol 
             Director 


